
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Assistant Principal’s News 

 
Dear Parents: 
Happy New Year students and parents/guardians!  I 
hope you enjoyed your time together. Please 
remember that any child a student is absent from 
school a parent may write a note (up to 10 times), 
anything after 10 absences the child must have a 
doctor’s note.  
 

Oakdale Running Club 

 
Oakdale Running Club is having a pickle sale 
January 23rd-27th 
Whole pickle $1.00 
Half pickle  $0.50 
Tajin seasoning $0.25 
Proceeds will support running club members 
registration for the Sierah Strong 5K Color Run 
Thank you for your support!!! 
Mrs. Booth 
Members of the Oakdale Running Club 
 
 

 
Sixth Grade Camp 

 
 

We are excited that sixth grade camp is back! All camp payments are due by January 27, 2023.  The cost 
is $170.00.  You may send in payments or pay in full. Students will receive a receipt for all payments. 
The students will have a ton of fun and many memories will be created.  If you have any questions, 
please email our sixth grade teachers, Ms. Chytil at rchytil@tps.org or Mrs. Bohland at 
bbohland@tps.org.  
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NO SCHOOL 

 

 
Monday, January 16th in observance of Dr. Martin 

Luther King, Jr.  
 

STOCK THE LOUNGE 

 
Snacks, drinks, or whatever you would like to send in.  
Parents that donate $10 worth of items, students will  
receive a win with ten ticket from PTO and come to a 
food party of some sorts (ice cream, pizza, etc.) 
*Label Item (s) Stock the Lounge  
Reese Cups, Hershey with almonds, Sour patch kids,  
KitKats, Twizzlers, M & M’s, Snickers,  3 Musketeers,  
Reese’s Pieces, Peanut M&M’s, Skittles, etc. 
Iced Tea, Mountain Dew, Dr. Pepper, Iced Tea, Vernors  
Pepsi, Coke, Diet Coke, Orange Pop, Cherry Pepsi 
*Board Games (Uno Cards, Checkers, Connect Four,  
Guess Who, etc.)-used at lunch times.  
 
 

 

                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 H O M E  O F  T H E  V I K I N G S 
District Mission: Toledo Public Schools’ mission is to produce competitive college and career 
ready graduates through a rigorous curriculum across all grade levels by implementing Ohio’s 
New Learning Standards with fidelity. 
 
District Vision: Toledo Public Schools strives to be an ‘A-rated’ school district whose graduates 
are college and career ready. 
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Welcome to Mrs. Howard’s Counselor Corner 

 

Please read my letter about “New Year’s Resolutions for 
Kids” that is attached to this newsletter. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  TPS PROUD!!!  (see attachment) 

 

Walking Club 

 

Walking Club will be every Tuesday and Thursday 
from 8:30-8:45 in the gymnasium.  Remember the 
more you walk, the more incentives you can earn! 

DAILY HEALTH ASSESSMENT 

 
• Families are being asked to perform a daily 

health assessment, which includes whether the 
student has any of the following: 

• Fever (100 degrees or higher), chills, fatigue, 
muscle or body aches, headache, sore throat, 
congestion or runny nose, nausea or vomiting, 
diarrhea, cough, shortness of breath, difficulty 
breathing, new olfactory disorder, and new taste 
disorder. 

• If the student is sick, the parents please keep the 
student home.  If the students begin to exhibit 
any signs or symptoms of COVID19 they will be 
sent home immediately. 

 

Fresh Fruits and Vegetables 

 
Fresh fruits and vegetables program began in 

November. The students are given fresh fruit and 
vegetables on Tuesday and Thursday of every week. 

The students are really enjoying them! 
 

 

 

Nurse’s News 

 

The American Academy of Pediatrics 
recommends all children ages 6 months and 
older be vaccinated for influenza, as vaccines 
remain the best way to prevent severe illness 

and keep kids in classrooms. 

 
Any questions please call me at 419-671-7350. 
Nurse Marcy 

 
 

When Your Child Is Absent… 
Call the school attendance line at 419-671-7351 to 
report your child will not be in attendance. Please 
speak slowly and clearly. Please include your name, 
your child’s name, your child’s teacher or room 
number, the date, and the reason for the absence.  
If the school does not receive a note upon your 
child’s return to school, the absence will be 
unexcused. Please send any medical 
documentation along with the note. More than 10 
absences require a doctor’s note. 
 

Messages for Students 

 
 

Please communicate with your child/children all after 
school pick up information, who to go home with, 
etc. before they leave for school in the morning.   
 
The office gets very busy during the day, and the 
secretary does not have a lot of time to forward 
messages to students.  There are the cases when a 
real emergency arises, and that is totally acceptable. 
 
Please try and make doctor appointments outside of 
school hours if possible. Students are arriving later 
and later to school and are missing instructional time 
in class.  
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PTO 
 

  
 

If interested in joining the PTO, please contact  
Ms. Krista, PTO President at 419-806-3700 or email 
her at kwilcox81575@gmail.com  
 
PTO will be selling coupons booklets for $20 starting 
January 30th thru Feb 17th. This will be a preorder. You 
will collect money and fill out a form, and then when the 
student brings in the money I will send home the coupon 
booklets. There will be no booklets handed out without 
payment.  
 
PTO will be selling Valentine’s Day grams! More 
information to be sent home in the coming weeks. 

  
Parking Lot and Crosswalk 

 
The parking lot patrol is out there to assist you at 
school arrival and dismissal time. The same traffic 

pattern and drop off/pick up areas are being 
maintained. Your cooperation and kind words are 
always appreciated. They are always looking for 

volunteers to help out. Parents waiting for students 
must wait outside the building and in the designated 
waiting area behind the cones. Please refrain from 

early pick up of students between 3:00-3:15 p.m. This 
is very disrupting to the teachers as they prepare the 

students for dismissal. 
 

Visitors 

 
Visitors to the building are discouraged and are 
encouraged to make an appointment. We have a new 
visitor identification system that will require all visitors 
to the building to present a state/federal ID. Please 
understand that this is a new district policy.  No 
exceptions will be given. 

 

 
 

 

I-Ready 

 
Students/Teachers completed the I-Ready 
Diagnostic prior to break in the areas of 
Reading and Math. Reports should have 
went home with your child for you to 
review and discuss. Students are required 
to complete weekly lessons for a minimum 
of 30 minutes per week with 80% 
achievement. These assessments help your 
child with reviewing skills that will 
prepare them for the State Test in the 
Spring.  
How can you help?  
Ask your child weekly, how are they 
doing? You also have the ability to log in 
from home on your laptop or desktop 
computer to see their progress. You can 
help us by encouraging your child to do 
their best every day! The school will be 
contacting parents of students who are 
not completing their assigned time on a 
regular basis. 

 
THIRD GRADE OHIO STATE TESTING 

 
Third Grade OST Testing results have 
arrived. You will be sent the results 

over the next few weeks. If you would 
like to know the results prior, do not 
hesitate to reach out to your child’s 

teacher.  
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Dear Parent/Guardian: 
If your child needs to be picked up for an 
appointment a parent/guardian can ONLY pick up 
the child.  If parent/guardian cannot pick up the 
child, the parent/guardian must provide a written 
note with name of person picking up the child and 
person must have their ID AND be on the emergency 
contact list.  

 
 

Dates to Remember 

 
 
1/16-Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

1/23-1/27-Pickle Sale 

1/30-2/17-PTO selling coupon booklets 

 

 

 

 

Emergency Medical Cards (EMC) 

 

If you have not filled out an EMC, please do 
so ASAP and return to the office.  
Emergencies happen and we must have current 
information to get in contact with you.  It is 
essential for your child’s safety!  No students 
will be allowed to go on field trip without an 
EMC.  

GO VIKINGS! 
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